
Called to be Servants of Christ in Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend
Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to
learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues, Thurs-Fri,
9:30am-2:30pm
Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors!

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.c
a/through-the-doors/

If it is your desire to support work of the church, 
donations can be dropped off at the Welcome Centre.  

Looking Ahead…
Next Week
Sunday June 22 at 10am
Brunch Service in the Gym
Red Brick Kids Activities

Welcome                                                                                  John Tiessen 

Worship in Song                                                                     Ladies Choir        

Children’s Moment                                                               Melanie Scott        

Community Prayer 

Scripture Reading           Proverbs 8:1-4, 22-36    Beverly Epp-Devolin 

Message                             “Spirit Wisdom Life”                 Pastor Daniel

Closing Song

Sending Blessing

Within the Community...

Please pray for the MCEC
community of congregations.This
week we are praying for The Meeting
Place. Sue Carr provides pastoral
leadership for this community,
supported by Randell Neudorf. This
community gathers together in
downtown Hamilton as a church
where everyone has a seat at the
table.

 June 15, 2025
Father’s Day

Worship Service at 10:00am

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Exp96vOcBC4


Within Red Brick Church...

Days For Girls High Tea Fundraiser at NUMC
On Saturday June 21, 2025 there will be a High Tea Fundraiser
in support of Days for Girls. Tickets are $15 and there are two
seating times 12pm to 2pm and 2pm to 4pm. Highlights
include a delicious tea, a Quilt raffle and a kit-making station.
Days for Girls provides access to feminine care and education
in countries around the world.

Brunch Service - Next week!
On Sunday June 22nd at 10:00am, our worship service will
be held in the gymnasium and we'll share a light brunch
while we worship together. We hope to see you there!

NUMC Meditative Walks  
Please join us for the next two Thursday evenings (June 19 &
26) from 6:30 - 7:30 p.m. We will be walking in two areas of
Niagara on the Lake (by the churches of Old Town, and
through the Sports Park at Centennial Arena). We will walk
along and offer opportunities for reflection, comment and
prayer while being outside and enjoying one another's
company. No registration is required. The walk this week will
begin from the parking lot at St. Andrews Presbyterian
Church on Simcoe St. on Thursday, June 19. If you have any
questions, please contact John Tiessen
(john.tiessen22@hotmail.com or 289-668-7056). Each walk
will occur weather permitting.

Flowers for the Sanctuary 
If you have an abundance of flowers in your garden at any
time this growing season, flowers from a family event, or
flowers in memory of someone, and would like to offer them
to brighten our sanctuary for Sunday worship, contact
Renate Dau Klaassen. She will be happy to pick them up,
arrange them, and place them at the front.
<renate.d.klaassen@gmail.com> or ph.: 905 348 6257.

Niagara Life Centre Coin campaign
Today is the last day to take part in the Niagara Life Centre
Coin Campaign. Cannisters are still available at the Welcome
Centre. Last Sunday our Red Brick Kids raised $203.70 for the
campaign. Thank you to everyone who donated.

Prayer Time  Cancelled on June 17
There will not be a prayer time meeting on Tuesday June 17.

Mennonite Church Gathering 2025 July 2-5 2025
Are you interested in representing NUMC as a delegate to the
Mennonite Church Canada Gathering?  Join MC Canada
members from across the country in Kitchener ON, from July
2-5 at Rockway Mennonite Collegiate. Please speak to Pastor
Daniel if you are interested in attending. For more information
visit: https://www.mennonitechurch.ca/nationwide-
events/Gathering2025

MC Canada Gathering Report Booklet
The report booklet is now available online at:
https://www.mennonitechurch.ca/nationwide-
events/Gathering2025



Within the Community...

Centre 4 Women fundraiser! 35 beautiful all occasion
quality cards for $35 - taxes included.
Cards come in a beautiful organizer box. To order your box you
can ETRANSFER $35 to wc4w17@gmail.com or phone Jane at
905-351-2822 to say you would like a box. If you can’t etransfer
and can’t get to the Centre at 17 Gale Crescent, Jan Steven is
happy to take the money or cheque, and pick up the box and
bring it to church for you. Cards will arrive in approximately 2-3
weeks. Thank you for supporting the Centre 4 Women!

Westview Church Open House Fundraiser 
Westview Christian Fellowship is opening their doors for an
evening of fellowship and sharing to raise funds for ongoing
programing on Friday June 27 from 7-8:30pm. Come for a
time of socialization, snacks, and a short program between
7:30 - 8:00 to learn about present activities and meet some of
the people who belong to this community.

Fundraiser for the Niagara Regional Native Centre
 We have raised $4,800 so far towards our goal of $6,000 for a
floor cleaner for the Niagara Regional Native Centre 
Contribute today by sending an e-transfer to
office@bethanymennonite.ca. Write 'floor cleaner' in the
message as well as your address. You can also mail a donation
to Bethany Mennonite Church or bring a contribution to the
bbq. The BBQ Fundraiser Finale will take place on Saturday,
June 21st, at Bethany Mennonite Church, from 5-8pm (bring
lawn chairs). There'll be hamburgers, hot dogs, watermelon,
and the Centre will bring strawberry juice, and a strawberry
dessert.

Dire Geferse Prayer Partners 
If you remember we are prayer partners with the Dire Geferse
Meserete Kristos Church in Addis Ababa, Ethiopia. Our two
churches have committed to praying for one another. It has
been awhile since we last heard from them. They have a
baptismal class of 44 this year. They have purchased their
church building and ask for prayers that they will be able to
make the payments. One of their church plants is about to
become a full-fledged church, and they ask for prayers for
them. Temesgen Goshu who we correspond with has also
asked for prayers has he has started his seminary education.
He also asks for prayers for the Burayu Welmera Meserete
Kristos College which he attends and has 134 students.

Save-the-date: Men Listening, Men Talking
Nov, 28-29, 2025 | Hidden Acres Mennonite Camp & Retreat
Centre, New Hamburg
Men Listening, Men Talking on November 28-29, 2025, invites
men of all ages and backgrounds to gather for a powerful
weekend of honest conversations, deep listening and personal
growth.  Mark your calendars and make space for connection,
reflection and transformation.

World Refugee Day in Niagara 
On June 19 at 10:30am a community walk will begin at the
Fort Erie Multicultural Centre at 50 Jarvis Street. A small break
and visit at the Peace Bridge Newcomer Centre will take
place mid-walk, with refreshments. The walk will conclude at
St Michael's Church Hall at 310 Central Avenue at 1 p.m.,
where a celebration with lunch and presentations will take
place.

MCC Stories by the Shore
Sunday, July 6, 6:30pm-8:00pm, Epp family property, Niagara-
on-the-Lake. Join MCC area directors for Europe and the
Middle East as they share powerful stories about MCC. Visit
here to learn more.

https://mennonitecentralcommittee.cmail20.com/t/i-l-fkyeil-itpmuruu-n/

